
  

AA    DDAAYY  SSYYMMPPOOSSIIUUMM  

 

 

  An  

Ecumenical Future? 
    Advancing the Ecumenical Movement 

The Faith and Unity Commission and the Centre for Ecumenical Studies will together present a Day 

Symposium. 

To open up the question of whether an ecumenical future is possible 

To address that question from the experience of the multilateral and bilateral relations 

between the churches 

 

 

 

 

Friday, 5th July 2013 

9 30am – 3.00pm 

 

Catholic Leadership Centre 

576 Victoria Parade [cnr Hoddle St], East Melbourne 

 

Donation: $50.00 

 (includes morning tea and lunch) 

 

Organised by: 

Centre for Ecumenical Studies 

Australian Centre for Christianity & Culture 

Charles Sturt University 

 

 

Presenters: 

The Reverend Professor Michael Kinnamon (Seattle); Dr Tamara Grdzelidze (WCC);  

   The Reverend Professor James Haire AC (UCA); The Reverend Professor Robert Gribben (UCA) 

Chair: 

Ms Maureen Postma (UCA) 

 

The event is offered also as a Pre-Forum Symposium for the NCCA 
 

 

RSVP by 27th June: Ray Williamson 02 6272 6213; raywilliamson@csu.edu.au 


